## MARINA MANAGER REPORT

## 2020, June 7th

- Marina opened to the public Friday May 22<sup>nd</sup>.
- Memorial Day weekend was slow overall.
- The out building has been demolish and we are waiting for contractor to return to finish grading.
- We have been having credit card machine issues on the dock all season so far. Repair or replacement is being discussed.
- We propose to stop taking seasonal slip applications due to the wait list is 190 plus which is an approximate wait of 35 to 40 years at rate of no returns each year.
- I would like the Township board to approve two new proposed hires. They are Rich Dayton and Madison Sprtel.

Steve Myer Gerrish Township Marina Manager